
Subsidised Childcare

Croí na nÓg are also registered for the CCSS (Community Childcare Service Scheme).

  

  

The CCSS is a support scheme for community childcare services to enable them to charge
reduced childcare fees to parents who are disadvantaged or on lower incomes.

  

  

For more details: http://www.dohc.ie/ccss/ccss_parent_letter.pdf?direct=1

  

  

Or

  

  

Contact us direct on:  Tel: 091 793011 or email info@croinanog.ie
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